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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

     1 
Book Week is coming up 
this month!  
17 – 23 August, get 
started on those 
costumes! 

2 
Watch this 
video on Parent 
TV: Can I speak 
to my baby in a 
different language? 

3 
TODAY – Little Bang, 
STEAM program for 3-5 
year olds. 10.30 - 
11.30am at Citylibraries 
Riverway.   

4 
Check out the 2024 CBCA 
Book of the 
Year shortlist. 

5 
SING: I am Me with your 
little one. An 
empowering song about 
children’s rights. 

6 
TODAY – Parent Info 
Session – Solids and 
Nutrition, 9.45 - 10.45am 
at Citylibraries 
Aitkenvale. 

7 
TODAY - Curious about 
our Riverway Creative 
Hub? Drop in during Open 
Haus, 3 - 4.30pm every 
Wednesday. 

8 
Watch a story 
on StoryBox 
Hub, FREE with 
your library 
membership. 

9 
Follow 
Townsville 
Citylibraries 
on Instagram.  

10 
TODAY – Auslan 
Storytime, 10 - 11am at 
CityLibraries Flinders 
Street. 

11 
It’s National 
Science Week! 
 
Find an event 
near you!  

12 
Read this article: 
Noticing 
Science in 
Everyday 
Activities. 

13 
Science activity: use food 
colouring and yoghurt to 
make taste safe paints 
and mix them together to 
make new colours! 

14 
TODAY – 
Townsville 
Science Week 
event. 9-11am 
at Riverway Parklands. 

15 
TODAY – Songtime in the 
Park, 8.30am -
11am at 
Bushland 
Beach Park.  

16 
Science activity: explore 
floating and sinking at 
bath time. Introduce 
words like: weight, 
heavy, light, float, sink. 

17 
TODAY - Social Family 
History Club, 9.30 -
11.30am at Citylibraries 
Flinders Street. 

18 
It’s Book Week!  
Come dressed as your 
favourite character for 
all First 5 Forever 
programs this week! 

19 
TODAY – Messy Play in the 
Park, BOOK WEEK theme! 
9 – 11am at Rupertswood 
Park, Alice River.  

20 
TODAY – 9am Toddler 
Time & 10.30am Baby 
Rhyme Time at 
CityLibraries Riverway. 

21 
Talk about the letters in 
your child’s name and the 
sounds they make. 

22 
TODAY – 9am Baby Rhyme 
Time & 10.30am Toddler 
Time at CityLibraries 
Aitkenvale. 

23 
TODAY – Baby Stay and 
Play, 9 – 10am at 
Citylibraries Riverway. 

24 
TODAY – Storytime, 8.30 – 
9.30am at Citylibraries 
Riverway. 

25 
Become a library member 
today. It’s free!  
 
JOIN 
ONLINE  

26 
Learn how to 
say moon in 
Auslan. 

27 
READ: In The Deep End  

• e-book 
• reserve a 

library 
copy 

28 
Read a book with the   
colour RED in it! 

29 
Like Townsville 
Citylibraries on 
Facebook. 

30 
Find things around the 
house that start with the 
letter Q. 

31 
It’s never too early to 
talk, read, 
sing and 
play!  
 

Talk, play, sing, read any place any time. 
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